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Have you ever photographed your 
Store Interior or Window ?

You have observed from week to week pictures 
of some bright Canadian stores and windows 
in The Grocer. They have been useful to you.

Don’t you think an illustration of yours 
would benefit others?

Then send it along
The Grocer is continually on the lookout 
for good photographs of attractive, well 
arranged interior and window displays, dis­
plays that you or your clerks have constructed.

You benefit yourself as well as others by 
having them reproduced in The Grocer.

We want your co-operation. May we count on it ?
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